From: Art Herbon

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Clean Air Nipomo Mesa
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 1:48:33 AM

It's a major disappointment that State Parks is proposing only a 12% PM10 reduction for next
year. We need to quickly get to the 50% reduction. If State Parks doesn't have a plan, I suggest
that your Hearing Board:

e Immediately shut down riding in 100 acres, and continue shutting down an additional 100
acres per year until State Parks achieves a 50% PM10 reduction.

Please don't let this historic opportunity slip away. Our good health depends on you.

Sincerely Yours,
Art Herbon
805-294-3012
Nipomo Mesa
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